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 CORPORATE PLAN 2006/2009 

Report By: Director of Corporate and Customer Services 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To note the Corporate Plan 2006/2009, subject to any changes that may be needed 
before Cabinet recommending it to Council for approval at its meeting on 10th March, 
2006. 

Background 

2. The covering report to Cabinet on 26th January, 2006, is appended.  The detailed 
Corporate Plan itself has previously been circulated to Members as part of the 
Cabinet papers and is available to the public on request.    

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the report be noted, subject to any comments the Committee 
wishes to make for consideration by Cabinet. 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None. 


